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Comments: Aloha Chair Galuteria and Vice Chair Keith-Agaran, Please PASS SB 236 
RELATING TO THE HAWAIIAN LANGUAGE. The Hawaiian language has been an 
official language for thirty-five years now. It is time to implement a phased-in approach 
to its usage on official documents. As such, I suggest that future document requests 
and productions be in both languages; while, allowing for current documents to be used 
and exhausted in the interim. mahalo, Kapua Keliikoa-Kamai  
 
Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, improperly 
identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or distributed to 
the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 
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